
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 18, 2024 
 
 
 
Krista Zinser 
Coe and Van Loo Consultants 
4550 N 12Th St 
Phoenix, AZ  85014-4291 
 
 
 
Re:   231-PA-2014 

1-PP-2019#2 
Wildcat Hill 

 
 
Dear Krista Zinser,  
 
This is to advise you that the case referenced above was approved at the August 20, 2024 City Council 
meeting. The City Council related documents may be obtained from the City Clerk’s office located at 3939 
N. Drinkwater Blvd. Scottsdale, AZ 85251 or by entering the document number through the city website 
@ https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/cityclerk/DocumentSearch 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 480-312-7849 or at jmurillo@scottsdaleAZ.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jesus Murillo 
Senior Planner  
 
 
 
 

PLANNING, ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT & TOURISM  
 
PLANNING SERVICES 
7447 E. Indian School Rd., Suite 105 
Scottsdale, AZ 85251 
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